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BEGA Launches New Outside Employment Course  

The Board of Ethics and Government Accountability (BEGA) has launched a new course in its 

Learning Management System (LMS).  The new course, BGA929-a92en Outside Employment, 

provides a guide for employees, helping them avoid violating the ethics rules in their work, 

especially those related to engaging in outside employment. Additionally, it is designed to help 

agency heads and ethics counselors provide guidance regarding outside employment.  

 

The course was published to BEGA’s LMS site (https://bega-console.lrn.com) and is available to 

all employees who may already have outside employment or who are contemplating outside 

employment.  If you would like more information regarding this or other courses available through 

the LMS, please email bega.training@dc.gov.  
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